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MARCH 2023 NEWSLETTER  
 

For the 2023 Season we have 112 teams. The birds are in good health and coming nicely through the 
moult. The first few months presented the usual challenges and workloads including vaccinations. We 
wish to thank Brian Bacon and David Brokensha for their assistance with the second vaccination of the 
birds. Once the birds are fit and flying well we will have just tossing to be faced before the first of five 
exciting days with great prize money and five chances to win the first prize of $10,000.  
 
Members in 2023 will be competing for a total prize pool of $110,000 ($22,000 per race). 
The prizes are as follows: 
 

1st $10000  

2nd $2500  

3rd $1500  

4th $1000  

5th $700 

6th – 7th $500 

8th – 10th $400 

11th – 12th $300 

13th – 15th $250 

16th- 25th $200  

26th – 30th $150 

The Aggregate Points and Bird of the Year winners will receive a trophy plus a cash prize of $500.00 and 
$200.00, respectively.  

Our races this year are: 
 
17h June  Stirling North (Approx 253 klms) 
15th July  Bookaloo (Approx 333 klms) 
12th August  Glendambo (Approx 493 klms) 
9th September  The Twins (Approx 611 klms) 



7th October  Coober Pedy (Approx 727 klms) 
 
We hope to begin tossing in late April with the ETS rings to be fitted in late May. The tosses following 
the fitting of the ETS rings will be on Benzing One Loft Race. 
  

The next newsletter will be in May. 

 
APC Committee 
Brian, Penny and Rolf 
 


